CIE and Technical Secretariat Comments and Questions for the IANAS Project Proposal

CIE Comments and Questions

The CIE has provided the following comments and questions regarding the IANAS project proposal below.

1. Overall, the proposal needs more explanation.  In particular, the proposal needs to

include information on the budget, the groups targeted for the intervention, and in what capacity will ministries of education contribute to the project’s operation?

2. What roles will the ministries of education play, if any?

3. Needs to include a timetable of activities.

4.  The budget should be clearer in terms of sub-funding distribution among project activities. 

5. Since most activities are targeted at small groups of perhaps unrelated participants, the multiplier effect may be limited.

6. The number of students described as benefiting from this project seems unrealistic.  Would this project really have such a huge impact, or is this overestimating the project’s potential effects?

7. The proposal lists a variety of activities, but there seems to be no order in their operation and how each one will be carried out.  Also, the activities seem to have no relation to one another.  There appears to be no synchronization among the activities.

8. The roles and responsibilities of the participants and those actually implementing the project are not clearly defined.

9. Does the project team have the capacity to carry out the project?

Technical Secretariat Comments and Questions

The Technical Secretariat has provided the following comments and questions regarding the IANAS project proposal below.

1. The project proposal is presented by IANAS with support from the Chilean MOE.

2. The proposal cites 11 countries that it states would benefit from this project, as well as a variety of potentially positive activities; however, the proposal lacks several important components: a clear, well defined plan of action, a list of specific activities to be carried out during the project’s implementation, the age group/s that will be beneficiaries, and a breakdown of the budget among the project’s activities.

3. It appears most of the counterpart participants are science academicians; however, there seems to be a limited role for involvement from education officials in the project’s design and implementation.  This would have implications for the sustainability and potential impact of the project.
4. Specific description of outcomes of relevant previously conducted activities would strengthen the proposal.    

